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Dear Parents,

As we approach the final phase of the school's transition to 420 pupils on roll, we have looked at a range of options to manage some of the administrative functions of the school more efficiently.

Feedback from parents over past couple of years has often identified the provision of an online payment facility for meals, educational visits and so on as being something that would be worth exploring. 

We have been investigating this issue over the past year and are now in a position to introduce this facility from the beginning of the summer term. From this point onwards payments to school can be made electronically and the need for using cash and/or cheques will be removed.

We will be using a provider called SchoolMoney (www.SchoolMoney.co.uk) for this purpose and, having spoken to local schools who use this system, believe it is one that is very secure and easy to use. We will be encouraging all families to move towards using this as soon as possible.

More information will be sent home after half-term but in order to help us prepare for the transition, we would appreciate it if you could do the following:

-Notify us if you have recently changed your mobile telephone number.

-Advise us if you have recently changed your email address.

 

These items of information are needed to allow you to use the system and will enable us to set up a profile for each family before the Easter break.

We appreciate your support in this matter and hope that this is a development that will be welcomed.

Yours sincerely,

Mr S Smith
Headteacher
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